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November 28,2006 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Bianca S, Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (CCA) 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

copy: 
Beth W. Salak, Director 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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Re: Your letter of November 16,2006, regarding Order No. PSC-03-1469-FOF-TL 

Dear Ms. Bay0 and Ms. Salak, 

Regarding the above-referenced Order and letter, please be advised that I personally saw 
that Birch responded to this matter by the original deadline. I can only surmise it was lost 
in US Mail. I am therefore going to send this response via overnight courier to avoid the 
same mistake. 

Enclosed, please find two copies of the response letter we originally mailed on October 
23 and a self-addressed mailer. Please date stamp one copy and return it to me in the 
mailer. 
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RCA - Vice President, Legal, and General Counsel 
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Chris Bunce 

Birch Telecom of the South, Inc. 
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